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PZ Review Memo – May 24, 2018 
 
Plan Reviewer: Tracey M. Vacek, Senior Planner   tvacek@aurora-il.org 
 
Subject: 2015.172 – Aurora University/ Expansion / SUPD Revision / Master Plan Revision / Special Use / 
Planned Development Revision 
 
Petitioner Contact: Carmella Moran, Aurora University  cmoran@aurora.edu 
 
CC: Bruce Goldsmith (bgoldsmith@dykema.com); 
 
Review Comments: The materials submitted have been reviewed and a few items have been found that need 
to be addressed, requiring a subsequent submittal and review.  
 
Enclosures: Plan Description Redline; Clean Plan Description 
 
A. Please see the attached PZ Staff REDLINE comments along with a clean word document version of the 

Plan Description document submitted.   
 If you would like to discuss any of Staff’s comments please let me know and we can set up a 

separate meeting or you can feel free to attend an upcoming Planning Council meeting to discuss 
these comments. If you are in agreement with the changes please submit the clean version of the 
attached Plan Description. 

 
Please include the following documents with your next submittal (in paper and digital form) to the 
Planning and Zoning Offices. 

 Revised Plan Description with the modifications made as stated above. 

 Please let the Plan Reviewer know if you have any questions  

Planning and Zoning Division 

Mailing Address: 44 E. Downer Place | Aurora, Illinois 60507-2067   
Office Location: 1 S. Broadway | Aurora, Illinois  60505   

630-256-3080 | coaplanning@aurora-il.org 


